
Guidelines for Attending BCDLS Soccer Practices, Games & Events 

 

1. All BCDLS Staff and Volunteer Coaches will be required to wear masks while on the 

field/in the vicinity of any players, parents, etc. 

2. Spectators (parents, grandparents, family members, etc.) are strongly encouraged to 

wear masks while at the park. 

3. Social Distancing Guidelines MUST be followed while attending any BCDLS event 

(practices, games, evaluations, etc.) 

4. A Hand Sanitizing Station will be placed at the entrance of the soccer complex, please 

sanitize your hands when arriving and leaving the facility. 

5. During practices and evaluations, parents are encouraged to drop their child off with the 

coach and remain in the car for the duration of the practice. 

6. Game times will be spread out as much as possible. When arriving for games, please do 

not crowd the field that you are playing on. If the previous teams are still there, wait to 

the side or in the car until they leave. When finishing a game, please try to pack up and 

leave as soon as possible. 

7. Wash hands frequently and cover your nose/mouth when coughing, sneezing, etc. 

8. If you or anybody in your household is not feeling well or you are experiencing any 

symptoms of COVID-19, we ask that you do NOT come to the park. Please stay home. 

 

 

Safety of our players, volunteers and staff members is our number one priority. With your help 

and cooperation, we will be able to make this Fall season a great success! 


